
The California Association of Professional Employees (CAPE) represents more than 2,700 Los Angeles County 
professional employees working in hundreds of job classi�cations, including planners at the Department of 
Regional Planning. To highlight the professional opportunities for students and graduates available through 
the county, CAPE is sponsoring a $2,500 scholarship for CSUN Urban Studies & Planning students.

Applicants for the scholarship must submit the following:
a)      A cover letter expressing your interest in applying for the CAPE Scholarship and allowing department faculty to review your  
academic record and GPA. 
b)      An up-to-date resume. 
c)       An essay of at least 500 words explaining your career goals.  Speci�cally, your essay should address why want to pursue a 
career in urban or regional planning, urban studies, or a closely related �eld (e.g., appraiser or community development).  You 
should also identify your short and long-term career aspirations.   Finally, you should also discuss any pertinent experiences you 
have as a volunteer, intern, or employee.  
d)      Deadline for submission, Friday, 28 April, to Professor Ward Thomas at ward.thomas@csun.edu.

Dr. Ward Thomas
Chair, Department Scholarship Committee
Urban Studies and Planning
Sierra Hall 214C

818-677-7247
ward.thomas@csun.edu

For more information about a professional career with the 
County of Los Angeles, visit the CAPE website at www.CAPEunion.org.
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